
I am excited to once again engage with the association and my peers at this level! This year marks 
my 20th in the real estate industry. I began my career in 2005 with Prudential Real Estate 
Professionals, which later transitioned to Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices Real Estate 
Professionals. I have remained with this company since day one and have consistently been a top 
producer throughout my two decades in the industry. 

I believe I can bring significant value to the Mid Valley Association of REALTORS® (MVAR) in many 
ways. Having already served through the chairs and as President in 2014, I understand the 
dedication, time, energy, and passion required to make a meaningful impact. I am eager to continue 
learning and to assist members as we navigate upcoming changes, rules, and requirements in our 
industry. 

Over the past 10 years, I’ve also been actively involved in volunteering with various organizations, 
including Liberty House, CTEC, the City of Sublimity, Aumsville, and the Harvest Festival. After 
completing my term with the Salem Association of REALTORS®, I am ready to re-engage with MVAR 
and contribute to supporting our clients, members, and communities. 

I look forward to the opportunity to serve and make a positive difference once again. 

 


